
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SILVER ALERT ISSUED FOR MISSING AND ENDANGERED SENIOR 

  
Seminole Co. (Sept. 17, 2019) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for help locating a 
missing and endangered 82-year David Roger Weaver, of Casselberry. 
  
A friend told deputies he spoke to Mr. Weaver via phone this morning, and he sounded disoriented.  Mr. Weaver said he 
was driving around in his vehicle and was lost. According to his friend, Mr. Weaver also has a medical condition and is 
without his medication. 
  
Mr. Weaver is 5’9” tall, weighs approximately 150 pounds, has brown eyes and gray hair.  Mr. Weaver is believed to be 
driving a 2009 burnt orange Kia Rio bearing Florida Panthers specialty tag number P6996. A photo of Mr. Weaver can his 
vehicle is attached to this news release. 
  
Anyone with information on Mr. Weaver’s whereabouts is urged to call 9-1-1 or the SCSO at (407) 665-6650.  
         
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
or 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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